
To all Soup Night Ticket Holders: 
 
Our Virtual Soup Night event is quickly approaching and we are excited to get the soup 
to you!  The pick-up day is scheduled for Saturday, February 13th at Bob and Pat 
Vogel's house in Fair Oaks (4933 St. Thomas Drive).  In order to manage the traffic, 
we are splitting up the pick-up times in three categories based on alphabetical order of 
your last name.  The pick-up times will be as follows: 
 
Last Name    Pick-up Time 
A - F              10:00 - 11:00 a.m. 
G - P              11:00 - 12:00 a.m. 
R - Y              12:00 - 1:00 p.m. 
 
If you can't pick-up your bag at your scheduled time, please let us know.  And if you 
need your bag delivered, we can arrange that too. 
 
The following is a map that we would like all drivers to follow in order to allow traffic to 
flow.  Please enter on St. Thomas Drive from Illinois Ave and exit on Sunset Ave. 

 
 

Thank you again for participating in our annual fundraiser.  Your donation will enable us 
to continue our efforts to provide Fair Oaks historical programs and services. We 
appreciate your continued support of the Society. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bob Sours, President 
Claudia Thorn, Event Coordinator 
Carolyn Spotts, Secretary 


